
Minutes of Watab Town Board Special Meeting – November 21, 2017 
 
 

A special meeting of the Watab Town Board was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Vice-Chair Lloyd 
Erdmann. Other board members present were Treasurer Maureen Graber, Clerk Pat Spence, and 
Supervisor Todd Waytashek. Supervisor Gondeck was excused. The purpose of the meeting was to work 
on the MNDOT Road Mapping Project. (At 6:50 p.m. the board members were approached by four non-
residents of the township:  Steve and DJ Janski, Wayne Johnson, and an unidentified person. They said 
they were attending the Special Meeting to express their opposition to the extension of a road in the 
township. Clerk Spence told them that it couldn’t be discussed at this meeting, because it was not 
noticed as an agenda item and discussing it before the meeting started was also not appropriate. They 
said they would attend the next regular town board meeting). 
 
The board worked through the road map sent to the township by MNDOT section by section delineating 
all the new roads that have been built since the mid-1980’s, correcting street names and locations, and 
adding parks and historic sites. 
 
Clerk Spence was asked to find the paperwork for land that MNDOT transferred to the township near 
the County Road 33 interchange. 
 
The special meeting adjourned at 9:20 p.m. 
 

Respectfully submitted by Clerk Pat Spence 


